December 30, 2017

Dear Rev. Lim Sekiong:

Thank you once again for your thoughtfulness in remembering me and for your generous gift of \$250.00. I enjoy hearing of the happenings and events of the TCCCNA throughout the year, though they sometimes be sad news.

I continue to pray for Taiwan and its people that the small steps they have gained in peace will continue to grow.

I pray that the New Year brings good health and peace to you and yours.

Please note my new address below.

Sincerely,

Alice Costerus

065200 Side Road 4, R.R.1,

Meaford, Ontario, N4L 1W5

Canada